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I oppose this restriction and direct violation of constitutional rights. 

 

Creating “waiting” period only enables criminals. This will NOT stop or slow criminals 

from obtaining firearms. Criminals do not need to wait for a background check to 

obtain a firearm.  

 

Why would you force law abiding citizens to endure a this hardship? Rural citizens 

who must travel at expense to purchase their firearms will be forced to spend more 

money on lodging, or extra fuel on return trips. This is undue hardships that criminals 

will not be subject to.  

 

I oppose this bill. 


